From:
To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Objection to Stonehenge tunnel as currently proposed by National Highways

Date: 02 April 2022 18:03:22

Dear Secretary of State for Transport / Planning Inspectorate

Stonehenge is famous worldwide, and it surely deserves better protection than the scheme proposed by National Highways will give it.

I would like to ask why National Highways has ignored the concerns of the World Heritage Committee. Let remind you that on 22 July 2021 the committee confirmed that if the **A303 Stonehenge scheme proceeded without modification**, consideration will be given to placing Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites on the **List of World Heritage in Danger in 2022**.

A southern bypass route would actually be cheaper that the tunnel, and would keep Stonehenge as a World Heritage site. This is surely a much better option to take in current circumstances?

Regards,

Kim Whysall-Hammond

